
Dartmouth Fire Department and
emergency  personnel  respond
to Bakerville Road crash
“At approximately 12:20 AM, Dartmouth Fire Department 1 was
dispatched along with other emergency personnel to the area of
385 Bakerville Road for a motor vehicle accident.

Thankfully no one was seriously injured and the operator was
able to walk away from this crash.”
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